
 
 
 
July   2020   COVID-19   Client   Update  
 
New   MA   Travel   Restrictions   and   Updated   Fitness   for   Service   Requirements  
 
Hello   Valued   NE-ABA   Client,  
 
We   hope   all   clients   and   their   families   are   doing   well,   staying   healthy,   and   enjoying   a   bit  
of   this   summer   weather.    We   have   a   COVID-19   update   from   the   state   of  
Massachusetts   to   share   with   you.  
 
Due   to   updated    travel   restrictions    put   in   place   by   Governor   Baker,   our   Fitness   for  
Service   Requirements   have   been   updated.   Please   see   the   updated   language   in   the  
second   screener   on   this   document   as   it   relates   to   anyone   traveling   back   to  
Massachusetts   from   certain   areas   outside   of   New   England.   
 
We   have   uploaded   the   Fitness   for   Service   infographic   to   the    COVID-19   Landing   Page  
on   our   website   for   you   to   view   when   convenient.    Our   staff   have   also   been   updated   on  
these   new   Massachusetts   COVID-19   imposed   travel   restrictions   and   will   be   adhering   to  
the   same   updated   Fitness   for   Service   Requirements.   
 
If   you   have   any   questions   do   not   hesitate   to   contact   your   Clinical   Supervisor   or   your  
regional   office   at   866-926-4345.  
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.mass.gov/info-details/travel-information-related-to-covid-19
https://info.thesteppingstonesgroup.com/neaba-covid-19-client-updates

